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The recipient of the 2024 AEA Distinguished Service Award is Rachel T.A. 
Croson, University of Minnesota, for her significant contributions to economics 
through her varied and numerous leadership roles. Among her contributions 
toward advancing the status of women in the economics profession, is her 
pivotal role as one of the principal investigators on the National Science 
Foundation grant that led to the creation of CeMENT workshops for junior 
women faculty in economics. Dr. Croson has also served as a mentor to 
countless female economists.

About the Award
The annual AEA Distinguished Service Award recognizes volunteer efforts of 
individuals who have served the economics profession in a significant way. 
While this award is conferred by the American Economic Association (AEA), 
it is not expected that service be limited to AEA supported activities. 

The award winner is recognized at the AEA Awards Ceremony at the  
ASSA Annual Meeting.

Information on the nomination and selection process  
is available at aeaweb.org/go/dsa.

Annual  
Nomination Deadline:

October 1 


